
  Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Interim Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF APPOINTMENT/RE-APPOINTMENT 

OF TRI-ETHNIC COMMITTEE MEMBERS [BG-G] 
 
DATE: August 19, 2008 
______________________________________________________________________  
 
There are currently three Hispanic and two Anglo, positions open on the Tri-Ethnic 
Committee.  Mariann Bagley, Lourdez Fierro-Zamora, and Johnny Carter have agreed 
to serve another two year term to fill two Hispanic and one Anglo position.  An ad was 
placed in the Odessa American to solicit applicants.   
 
Attached are applications submitted by Claudia Juarez for a Hispanic position and Fay 
Lettie England for an Anglo position on the Committee.  
  
 ******************** 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the reappointment of Mariann 
Bagley and Lourdez Fierro-Zamora to the Hispanic positions and Johnny Carter to the 
Anglo position.  It is also recommended that the Board approve Claudia Juarez and Fay 
Lettie England to serve a two year term on the Tri-Ethnic Committee. 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Hector Mendez 

Superintendent of Schools 


